
Brian Rogers, Chancellor 
 (907) 474-7112 

 (907) 474-6725 fax 
uaf.chancellor@alaska.edu 
www.uaf.edu/chancellor/ 

 

 
 
 

Office of the Chancellor 
 

320 Signers’ Hall, P.O. Box 757500, Fairbanks, Alaska  99775-7500 

 

 
 

 
June 13, 2014 
 
 
Dear UAF Faculty and Staff: 
 
The United States Department of Education’s Office of Civil Rights has identified the University 
of Alaska system for a Title IX compliance review.  Title IX is well known as the law bringing 
about gender equity in sports.  However, Title IX is more than a sports law, and it aims to bring 
gender equity to all educational programs.  The focus of the current OCR review is on the 


